
THE HISTORY OF CHRIST’S DENTAL HOS- 
PITAL IN TORONTO.

Its origin, work, and final destruction by the city is 
the most unique story of modern times, and will be 
found in the larger edition, a brief account only be­
ing given here.

That facts are stranger than fiction you will admit 
after reading the history of Christ’s Dental Hospital 
in Toronto. It is a story of Jesus and his love for 
suffering humanity. No other incident so fully proves 
the oft-repeated statement in the Bible, as to God’s 
foresight and fatherly care for the physical wellfare 
of mankind as it does.

God Preparing to Fight the “Tooth Plague.”
It shows that God, foreseeing this alarming change 

in the quality of children’s teeth, and that, coming 
as it would at the most critical time of life, the grow­
ing period of childhood, it would sap the very 
foundation of human life, unless systematically and 
persistently fought. God Himself, therefore, inter­
posed to prevent such a callamity,' thus becoming the 
first actor in a strange drama, which should astonish 
the world and bring glory to his name, as well as 
bless all mankind down to the end of time.

An Unwilling Historian Placed in an Unjust Position.
My mother, when I was a child, taught me that 

unless I wanted to say something good about a neigh­
bor, I should say nothing at all. This principle was 
so instilled into my very being that it makes it heart 
crushing to be forced to record anything other than 
what I would consider to be a credit to "my fellow 
citizens. Nothing but the force of circumstances


